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March 26th 20XX

Buddy,

You can use this letter as a personal letter of introduction to all of the Churches of the Nazarene wherever you travel. I am pleased to help you open the doors to as many churches as you can visit in your travels around Europe!

It is with great pleasure that I introduce to you, Buddy Tetreault. I met him in Ft. Wayne, Indiana, when visiting our daughter and family, the Sundberg’s. Buddy gave me a full concert in Chuck’s church, Grace Pointe Church of the Nazarene. I had never heard anyone who could play the guitar, as does Buddy. His presentation is a nice blend of music, all exquisite and enjoyable. 

Buddy is the son of missionaries Ernie and Bonnie Tetreault, and he has an excellent testimony of his own.

For a unique musical presentation that allows visitors, as well as regular attendees, to enjoy, I heartily recommend that you open the door for Buddy Tetreault so that he can bless your congregation.

Sincerely,

[Yours Signature]
Mark Andrew, Pastor



